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Dear State Board Representatives: 

IVIy name is Kristin Boys, and I live in Pleasant Ridge, Cincinnati, Ohio. My home is in the danger zone of 

one of three proposed routes for Duke Energy's high powered gas line. 

1 am writing to express my opposition and deep concern for these proposals. Based on evidence, this 

type of high-powered line absolutely should not be installed in densely populated areas. The number of 

people, homes, and lives that would be devastated by an explosion is too great a cost to make the 

benefit (if there is one) worth it. 

In addition, this project is not good for Ohio as a whole. Who would want to move or visit where there is 

this kind of danger? You are affected by this, even if you don't live in the area. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Kristin E. Boys 
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